
 
 
 
 
Dear      , 
 

 
 

Invitation to CardioRhythm 2009 
 
 
It is our great pleasure to invite you to CardioRhythm 2009 organized by Hong 

Kong College of Cardiology and Chinese Society of Pacing and 

Electrophysiology.  

 

The Conference is scheduled from 20 to 22 February 2009 at the Hong Kong 

Convention and Exhibition Centre in Hong Kong   

 

This letter of invitation is issued to facilitate your application of visa. 

 

We look forward to greeting you in the Conference. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

For and on behalf of 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Conference Secretariat 

Kristy Cheung 

Global Event Management 

Suite 305, Hang Seng Building,  

No. 200 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

Tel: (852) 2294 4468   Fax: (852) 2294 4489 

Email: info@cardiorhythm.com 

Website: www.cardiorhythm.com  


